
To the Village  Board, 
  As a life resident and property owner, I am in favor of passing a short term rental law for the Village of 
Aurora.  We need to protect the character of this community.  My parents instilled a love and respect 
for our neighbors that is still in our hearts even though our neighbors are becoming few.   
    My family has seen the evolution of change to the village and are hoping that your good insite will 
preserve what is left to keep this community thriving.  We need homes for families and workers so we 
can keep our vital fire department staffed with valuable volunteers.. 
   With the decrease of regular residents, you as a board are going to have to make some very major 
decisions as to how to continue to finance the everyday operation of this community.   
 Debbie Brooks 
54 Cherry Avenue 
Aurora, NY 
 


